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September 6, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians
Staffing

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Fraser has joined our staff and will be working in the morning nursery class, and with P1, 2 & 3 in the afternoons.  I hope you will join with me in welcoming her to our school.  Miss Gold will continue to teach P5 until Mrs Sutherland returns to work.

Parent Council Bingo Evening
This will take place on Wednesday, September 25, 2013, at 7.00 pm.  This is the first social event of the session, and we do hope it will be well attended.  A book of bingo cards will cost £1.00, with 6 books costing £5.00, and the price will include refreshments.  More information will follow, but keep the date free!
PE Kit
Kaimhill School is striving to achieve two hours of quality PE per class this session.  Please therefore ensure that your child brings a PE kit to school on a Monday and takes it home to be washed on a Friday.  This should consist of gym shoes/indoor trainers, shorts and a T-shirt.  Football strips are not permitted.  Children will be asked to do indoor PE in bare feet should they not have the appropriate footwear.
Homework
By now, your child should be taking home homework and you should have been asked to sign a homework contract with the school.  Our updated homework policy is available for you to read in the school office, and will shortly be on the school website.
Extra-curricular Clubs
Our football clubs from last session have started up again, and are run in conjunction with Active Schools.  The age categories are: P1 - 3, P3 - 4, and P5 - 6.  We hope to start a football club for P7 children shortly.  If any new children wish to play football, please contact Katy Gordon (Active Schools) on 07920213565.  Other clubs will commence after the October holidays, but information about these will be issued separately.
Dates for your Diary
Please see the attached sheet for dates for the session.  These are accurate to the best of our current knowledge.
Mrs Nancy Davidson

Head Teacher
